
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: New Hampshire Board of Nursing 

From: Stacy Nachman, RN 

Date:  November 12, 2024 

RE:  Colby Sawyer Nursing Program  

On November 12, 2024, I received an inquiry from Joan Loftus, the Nursing Program Director at Colby-
Sawyer regarding the ability to hire a faculty member. 
 
I informed Joan that this would need to be reviewed by the Board for a definitive answer. 
 
Please read through her request, 
 
Thank you, 
Stacy 
 
Stacy J. Nachman, RN  

Program Specialist IV 

 

 

 
State of New Hampshire 

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification 

7 Eagle Square • Concord, NH 03301 

www.oplc.nh.gov 

 

 

STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY: The information contained in this electronic message and any attachment to this message may contain 
confidential or privileged information and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient and have received 
this communication in error, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this electronic message and any attachments. * 
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